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Year 4 visit to Blackburn Museum and Gallery 

4-09-23 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our history topic of ‘Ancient Egyptians’, we will be visiting Blackburn Museum and Gallery. During our visit 

we will be led by Stephen, the education officer at Blackburn Museum. The children will explore the Ancient 

Egyptian exhibition and then will have time to investigate artefacts to gain knowledge about the lifestyles of the 

Ancient Egyptians.  

The visit will take place on Wednesday 11th October. We will be leaving school at 9:00 am and will return to school 

by 12:15 for lunch time. 

 

On the day your child will need: 

 

 to wear full school uniform 

 to bring a coat 

 

The cost of the trip will be £10.50 This includes the cost of the coach and the museum visit. Your child will not 

require any spending money. Please complete the attached form and ensure this is completed and returned to 

school no later than Friday 6th October. Payment for the trip can be made using Parent Pay.  

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs S Whittaker 

Year 4 Class Teacher 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please complete this permission slip and return to school by Friday 6th October. 

 

I give permission for my child________________________ to go on the Year 4 class trip to Blackburn Museum. 

 

I have paid the £10.50 trip cost on Parent Pay   YES / NO 

 

 

 

Signed _________________________ Parent/Carer       Date_________________________ 


